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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: Revision of A.29, Capitalization of Hyphenated Compounds;  

changes in Chicago Manual of Style, 16th edition (2010) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks John Attig (ALA) for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and the suggested 
changes. 
 
In general we would like to state, that Appendix A is primarily “for English and a selected number 
of other languages” (RDA A.0). We would like to see a more international conception of Appendix A 
being developed by the JSC. 
 


